Business of arts lecture offered

The last of a four-part series
on “Business of the Arts" is
titled “‘Artifacts Law and You™.

The lecture, co-sponsored by
the Anchorage Arts Council and
the Anchorage Fine Arts Mu-
seum Association, will address
the issues surrounding the dis-
covery and use of archaeological

resources found on public and
private land.

These resources include every-
thing from fossilized ivory to
man-made materials such as
pottery, arrowheads, and tools
of past human civilizations.

The existing state and federal
laws in Alaska will be discussed

and the new federal law, “The
Archaeological Resources Pro-
tection Act of 1979" will be
explained.

The program is free to the
public and will be held at the
Anchorage Historical and Fine
Arts Museum on Thursday, May
22at 7:30 p.m.



